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Summer is Defiantly Here!!!

   Meadowland’s fiscal year has begun and I am happy to report we are off to a good start. All assessments have been received except for a foreclosure @ 2945 CR 855B. The mortgage company that owns this property has been sent our invoice for the prior resident’s assessment dues and the balance of a judgment awarded to Meadowland. They have a extensive list of repairs that have to be made to the home before it can be placed on the market for sale thru HUD. I have been in contact with the mortgage company and intend to make every effort to recoup the monies owed to Meadowland by the former owners.   
    
    Everyone is making a considerable effort to get your yards and outside of your homes in tip top shape. The Board 
truly appreciates everyone’s hard work and dedication to keeping our neighborhood the kind of place we can all be proud of.

    I am proud to announce the creation of our new resident website. It is www.meadowlandhoa.com. Various forms are on there now and more will be added in the future. There have been a lot of request for a website and hopefully everyone who can will use it. Any suggestions for something you would like to see added are certainly welcome and appreciated.

    The Fourth of July is right around the corner and all the festivities that come with it. If you have fireworks at your home, please be careful. It has been very dry and things can get out of hand under those conditions. Also, please remember to clean up the debris from the fireworks around your property and in the street.

Sincerely,
M.P.O.A. Board                    HAVE A SAFE SUMMER!
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